
     PUBLIC HEARING 

                                                            APRIL 7, 2025 

            6:45 P.M. 

              2025-2026 BUDGET   

The Public Hearing was called to order at 6:45 pm. 

Present: Charles Kraus, Michael Damon, Aaron Auld 

            The Clerk presented the 2025-2026 Budget to the Board of Trustees. 

Public Comments: 
 Kenneth Bellinger, 5562 Maiden Lane stated he has no issue with the 
budget but feels that the Board members should receive a 25% increase in their 
wages.  He thanked the board for serving the Millport community.  
 Mary Hartsock, 1984 Maple Street asked for clarification on where the 
Planning Board stipend and expenditures come from.  
 
            A motion to close was made by Trustee Kraus and seconded by Trustee Auld. 

Mayor Damon adjourned the Public Hearing at 6:55 pm. 

 

Respectfully Submitted by: 

Joan Santulli, Deputy Village Clerk    


